CHUGIAK COMMUNITY COUNCIL

P.O. Box 671350
Chugiak, Alaska 99567

April 22, 2004
TO: Municipality of Anchorage
Mayor's Office

P.O. Box 196650
Anchorage, AK 99519-6650

SUBJECT: Eagle River/Chugiak Parks and Recreation Service Area
Eagle River Board of Supervisors

Dear Mayor Begich,

At the monthly mesting of the Chugiak Community Council {Council), held on April 15,
2004, Mr. Ray Burger volunteered to represent Chugiak for another term on the Eagie
River Board of Supervisors for the Eagle River/Chugiak Parks and Recreation Service
Area (ERCPRSA). Ray’s current term expires in June. The Council voted unanimously
to re-elect Ray to the position.

When it comes to Chugiak's parks and recreation needs, Ray has provided and will
continue to provide outstanding community service and leadership. Our community is
grateful for his dedication.

You can contact me at 688-6575 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,
Merten %hnson
President

Chugiak Community Council

Cc  Michael Johnson/Boards and Commissions
Eagle River Board of SupervisorssfERCPRSA
Ray Burger/Chugiak



